Blount County Government

ZENNESSE

TO: Blount County Commissioners

FROM: Highway Department

RE: Budget Transfer for Insurance Reimbursement
DATE: July 25, 2024

The requested budget increase of $4,078.85 is to reimburse the Highway Department for
guardrail repair following a motor vehicle accident on Peterson Lane. A check in the amount
requested has been sent from the driver’s insurance company and the Highway Department has
received the estimate from TN Guardrail for the same amount. The funds will be paid out to TN
Guardrail upon completion of the repair.
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Jeff Headrick
Blount County Highway Superintendent




